Notification of Resumption of Operation

Langer Broadcasting Group, LLC, licensee of Radio Station WZBR
(AM), FI 41348, Dedham, MA respectfully notifies the Federal
Communications Commission that WZBR returned to operation
on March 5, 2024 with less than licensed facilities.

WZBR is operating with 10 watts ERP from a 250 foot tower at
coordinates 42,12,42.3 N, 71, 6, 49.1 W (ASR 1006957).

The licensee will be contemporaneously requesting Special
Temporary Authority.



